
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

     

 

 
 

NEW ELK COAL 
COMPANY  

12250 State Hwy 12 
Weston, Colorado  81091 
 

Phone (719) 631-6146 
Fax (719) 868-0044 
EMAIL nmason@newelcoal.com 
 

 

 
October 25, 2019 
 
Rob Zuber 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Rm. 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
Re: RN-7 Third Adequacy Response 
 Permit C-1981-012 
 
Dear Mr. Zuber: 
 
This letter is in response to the letter from DRMS sent on May 20, 2018. The 
following issues were addressed with the revised pages or maps enclosed: 
 
1.  The updated Section 2.03 pages 3 and 4 are attached.  
 
4. b. Section 2.05 pages 55 and 56 have been updated to removed outdated 
text; this includes referencing the Allen Seam and dewatering completed by 
2009.   
 
c. Figure 2 has been updated and is attached.  
 
e. NECC has sent all maps to a professional engineer for signature and has 
mailed them to DRMS.  
  
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nicholas Mason 


